
CHILDREN’S PROGRAMMING REPORTS 

 The Station has attempted to file its 2020 Children’s Programming Reports 

several times, but universal glitch in the FCC online system has prevented it from doing 

so. The Station’s 2020 Children’s Programming Reports will be filed and uploaded as 

soon as the Station is granted the ability to do so. 


